
What Could've Been Choir Memories 

This is about the things I've missed in choir because of the pandemic. Because of 

coronavirus, my choir and I couldn't go do our festivals which we could've meet other 

choirs. We were supposed to go to Knotts Berry farm and Universal Studios. We were 

supposed to sing one of my favorite songs, Hey Jude, in our last concert. This pandemic 

has taken a lot from many students, not only us. I can't help but feel bad for our seniors in 

choir especially those who were in choir for all fours years of their highschool life. 

 


